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In this Issue

Happy New Year!

Welcome Aboard Chad
Coleman!

In Other News

Bullseye Packaging has
updated their website this
year.  Please take a look
and let us know what you
think!  

We hope you enjoy our
success stories, based on
our work with a few clients
over the past few years.

 

New Clients:  Bullseye
Packaging is looking for
new clients this coming
year.  If you have any new
projects with display
loading, variety packging,
and specialized
assembly; please contact
us for a free quote, plant
tour, or discussion.

Pass it on

Know anyone who might be
interested in our
newsletter? Click here to
forward this email to up to
5 friends at once.

Happy New Year!

2014 has been a busy and exciting year
for our family business and our family!  
 Bullseye Packaging is working hard on
many new pack formats, installing new
equipment, and continues to grow within
the Western Canadian market year over
year since we started 7 years ago!

Our family has been busy too, with some
special medical trips to Portland, OR and
Philadelphia, PA this year.  Everyone is
doing great and looking forward to the
many adventures coming in 2015.

From our family AND our family business,
we wish you a great, safe holiday seaon
and a Happy New Year!

Welcome Aboard Chad Coleman!

Recenty, we were fortunate to bring on our
new Inside Sales Rep, Chad Coleman.  He
comes to us with a strong background in
sales and effective communication.  

He is a great fit within our company family
culture and we're happy to have him on
our team.

You may receive a call from him in the
near future to check on the work we have
been doing, or to check on any new
projects that we can support you with.  

Please join us in welcoming Chad to our
family of amazing staff.

Bullseye Packaging
Stephen Peters - General Manager
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Phone: 604-858-5533
Fax: 604-858-5355

E-mail: speters@bullseyepackaging.ca
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